
Beach Authority 
 

 COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

The Beach Authority will be organising its Team Building 

Activities on Thursday 26 December, 2024. 

In this context, the public is hereby informed that the Offices of 

the Beach Authority will be exceptionally closed as follows: 

(a) Head Office – as from 11 00hrs. 
 

(b) Sub – Offices situated at  
 

(i) Pereybère and Flic en Flac public beaches as 

from 10 00hrs. 
 

(ii) St Felix and Belle Mare public beaches. 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

Beach Authority 

7th Floor, Ebène Heights Building, Plot 34  

Ebène Cybercity, Ebène 
 

Date: 24 December, 2024 

 


